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Notice of Public Hearing 
South Hutchinson Planning Commission 

 
The South Hutchinson Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on Monday, 
October 6, 2025, at 6:00 P.M., at the South Hutchinson city building located at 2 S 
Main St., South Hutchinson, KS 67505, to consider a proposed text amendment to 
the South Hutchinson Land Development Code. 
 
The proposed amendment would modify the permitted uses in the I-3 Heavy 
Industrial District to address facilities for the generation or storage of electrical 
energy by utilities regulated by the Kansas Corporation Commission. The 
amendment would not make commercial wind or solar energy conversion facilities 
a use by right. 
 
Any person wishing to be heard on this matter will be given an opportunity at the 
time and place stated above. 
 
Published on Monday, September 15, 2025, in the official city news outlet.  

 
 


